
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
INVITES YOU TO A  CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 
State Road (SR) A1A Resurfacing Project  
From Pine Avenue to Sunset Lane  
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID#: 441628-1-52-01, 441628-1-52-02, & 441628-1-52-03 

SR A1A RESURFACING PROJECT  
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will host a Virtual Public Meeting and an In-person     
Construction Open House regarding resurfacing, restoration, and rehabilitation improvements on SR A1A from 
Pine Avenue to Sunset Lane in the Town of Lauderdale-By-The-Sea and the Village of Sea Ranch Lakes.                 
Representatives will be available to provide pertinent information and answer questions. Project documents will 
be available at the meeting and at d4fdot.com/bcfdot/  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS  

 

• Milling, resurfacing, and adding pavement               

markings. 

• Installing and upgrading decorative pedestrian     

lighting and crosswalks at Bougainvilla Drive and                  

Gatehouse Road . 

• Upgrading midblock pedestrian crosswalks at the     

Assumption Catholic Church, north of Coral Reef 

Drive, and south of the Gardens by the Sea South                

Condominiums.  

• Upgrading pedestrian signals. 

 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

 

• Single lane closures may occur Sunday through 

       Saturday. 

• Night work will be restricted from sunset to        

sunrise during sea turtle nesting season from 

March 1st through October 31st. 

• Access to businesses and residences will be main-

tained at all times.  

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods,   

enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.  

Thursday, July 15, 2021                          
Online — 5:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 
Registration is required. Please use the following link 
or QR code to register: 
http://fdot.cc/SRA1AVPM           
You may also call in at 1-877-309-2074                           
Access Code: 896-631-897 
 

In-person — 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Jarvis Hall  
4505 North Ocean Drive  
Lauderdale-By-The-Sea, FL 33308 
 
* The latest social distancing guidelines will be    
followed. 

   Construction Cost: $1.2 Million       Construction Start Date: July 19, 2021        Anticipated Completion: Early 2022 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Yaser Sosa Santos, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager
yaser.santos@dot.state.fl.us or (954)-495-5259  
 
Tapesh Sookram — FDOT Project Administrator 
tapesh.sookram@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 940-7619 
 
Justina Hicklyn — Community Outreach Specialist 
justina@valerin-group.com or (954) 940-7585 

Twitter/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/
MyFDOTSEFL/ 
Project website: www.d4fdot.com  
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